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April 2005

Dear Member

First of all I would like to welcome our new members, many of whom have made contact via our Website. I hope you can enjoy the various activities and Reports of the Meconopsis Group.

Reports

I enclose with this letter/email a number of items following our meeting on 12.2.2005. If you do not receive any of them please let me know. As usual I may need to email items over a few days.
· Report of the Meeting and Minutes of the AGM 
· Plant naming recommendations 





Written up by Norma McDowall
· Update report and plant naming





Dr. Evelyn Stevens
· “Rediscovery of George Sherriff's Meconopsis grandis GS600”   
Peter Cox /Anne Chambers 
· “Meconopsis and other special plants at Inverewe"         


John Anderson 
· “Update on Meconopsis hybrids”




Les Drummond

· "Meconopsis, the Good, the Bad and the Ugly"               


David Rankin
· Meconopsis-Rich Gardens April 2005  




Dr. Evelyn Stevens


· Attendance slip for meeting 11th June 2005 (post members only)
Thanks to the Speakers

I would like to thank the speakers who gave so generously of their time, not only in the preparation of their talk, but for editing my draft report. 

Next Meeting:-  Saturday June 11th 2005
This meeting is restricted to members only
Various venues: -   Three Meconopsis -Rich Gardens

This outdoor meeting will consist of conducted viewings of three Meconopsis-Rich Gardens.

09.30 - 11.30
NCCPG National Collection

………………..Dr. Evelyn Stevens, The Linns, Sheriffmuir, Dunblane, Perthshire FK15 0LP 

Lunch

Bring your own Picnic Lunch to be enjoyed at The Linns or Branklyn Gardens

13.00 - 14.30
Steve McNamara, Head Gardener, Branklyn Gardens, 116 Dundee Road, Perth, PH2 7BB

15.30 - 17.00
Ian Christie, Christie’s Nursery, Downfield, Main Road, Westmuir, Kirriemuir, Angus DD8 5LP

50/50 Plant sales will be available only at The Linns, but Meconopsis will be available for purchase in the normal retail way at the other gardens as well.

There will be no general meeting day charge.

Entrance to the NTS Garden at Branklyn will be by voluntary donation (the normal entrance fee will be waived).

Tea and coffee will be provided at Christie’s Nursery for a donation to the Meconopsis Group.
Meetings 2006
Saturday 11th February 

There will be a meeting on 11th February at the Royal Botanic Garden Edinburgh (RBGE). 

The main speaker will be Chris Grey-Wilson who will give two talks:-
1) “Evergreen Meconopsis”

2) “Miscellany of other Meconopsis”
Details of the programme will be sent in the autumn. 
May/June Meeting

The date of the May / June meeting has not been arranged yet.
Proposed Visit to Gardens of Ireland 2006
A weekend visit has been proposed for May / June 2006.  This will involve visits to Meconopsis-Rich Gardens. 

This visit can take various forms and include various Gardens, depending on members’ interests.
If you are interested please let me know as soon as possible. 

Website
The website at www.meconopsis.org has been active since December 2004. It has had about 1500 visitors so far. It is a sign of its success that the website is also placed at the top of a ‘google’ search for Meconopsis. 
Additional information on the cultivation of Meconopsis has now been included on the website. 
Wild collected seed 
If you discover any distinctive seedlings, or plants of merit from the recent wild collected (or other) seed please can you photograph the plant (flowers and/or leaves) this year and note the characteristics? 

Please send any details to me (not photographs at present) in the first instance and I can pass them on.

We hope to have a report on seed raised plants at one of our meetings next year.

Seed Exchange

If you intend to submit seed to the Seed Exchange later this year, photographs of the flower and leaf taken this summer will be helpful in identifying the seed.
Attendance Slip for Gardens Meeting on June 11th 2005

Post members It would be helpful if you could complete and return to me the enclosed attendance slip.
Email members may wish simply to email me with their name and YES or NO under the subject heading ‘June 11th 2005’
Hope to see you on June 11th at one - or all - of the Gardens.
Best wishes for 2005

Norma McDowall 
(Secretary)
Meconopsis Group Meeting 12.02.05
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